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Term 1 is almost finished and we have had a taste of what the winter months may hold for us weather-wise.   

Term 2 Uniform -  Winter uniform is to be worn when we return after the holidays.  i.e. boys can wear navy 

shorts or navy track pants, navy or black socks and regulation black shoes (canvas shoes are not appropriate    

during winter.)  Girls can wear culottes  or  track pants, navy tights (not leggings) or navy socks and regulation 

black shoes.  Sweatshirts should be brought to school each day. Fleeces are an optional extra and do not replace 

the sweatshirt.  We also have St Anne’s beanies available at the office for $10. 

Warriors black jackets have been issued to every student for school use. If you are new to school and have not 

received one please ask at the office.  This jacket can be exchanged at the office if it is too small; or if it is      

genuinely lost or damaged.  Please remember that these are given by the charity Kids Can who have a wait list of 

schools, so we do not want to abuse their generosity.   Winter shoes are also provided through Kids Can if you  

need financial assistance with these.   

Congratulations to Nico Solodi who represented St Anne’s in the Canterbury Primary Schools swimming    

championships last Thursday.  A great effort! 

Well done to Maximillian Pickard for taking out the ‘Most   

Promising Player’ award for his cricket club three years in a 

row! 

Have a relaxing and enjoyable holiday break and we look            

forward to seeing the children refreshed and ready for learning 

in Term 2. 

 

God Bless                 

 

 

 

Dallas Wichman,  Principal 

 

____________________________________________________ 

Special Character 
Last Wednesday we had a fun- filled morning. The weather was glorious 
and you could sense the joy in all the students as they went from one class 
to   another experiencing a range of fun activities. 
 

We wanted the students to have a sense of the joy of the Easter season. 
Jesus died so all people might live. By rising from the dead , he freed us 
from sin so that we can have rich and full lives. 
 

Easter is a time for special emphasis on Holy Communion. We think about all 
the students at our school who are preparing for their First Communion and 
keep them in our prayers. 
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COMING EVENTS 

 

April   
14 –27  Term 1  Holidays 
30     Term 2 begins  9am 
May 
  2      1st Communion Parent meeting #4 
  9      Room 3 Museum trip 
10 School Photos 9am 
17      Michael Mangan Concert  11.15 –12.30pm 

23 1st Communion Parent meeting #5 
June 
  3      Holy Communion   10.30am 
  4     Queens Birthday Holiday 
13    Catholic Convention 
 


